
  

 

PARENT TEACHERS 

ASSOCIATION 20XX 

 

 

 

Follow us on FACEBOOK? Click here:  
https://www.facebook.com/CreativeCenterForYoungChildren 

Follow us on INSTAGRAM Click here: 
https://www.instagram.com/creativecenterforyoungchildren/ 

First Church Website:  
 https://dmfirstchurch.org/ 

 

 
Creative Center for     

Young Children   
  

 June 2024 

 Important Dates: 
May 28th through May 31st:  
Transition week 
 
June 3rd:  
Move Up Day 
 
June 14th:   
Breakfast with my Child 630am-9am 
 
June 14th:  
DTS Intercession 
 
June 18th: 
Last day DTS Early dismissal! 
 
Throughout the month: 
Multiple field trips, please check with your child’s 
classroom teacher for locations, dates, and 
times!  

 

Updates from                       
First Church  
 

Join us Sunday at 10:30 AM! 

Fellowship Time following worship in Kenyon Hall. 

 
Join us on Facebook or YouTube to participate  

in live stream worship at 10:30 AM. 
 

Nursery and Children’s Church available  
during worship 

 

Sunday School begins at 9:15 each Sunday morning.  
All are welcome!   

 

  

 
 
 

Events at First Church  
We Welcome and Affirm Everyone 
 
June 1st 4:30pm: 

Music Under the Dome: Shide by Shide 

 
June 2nd:   

Potluck following church celebrating Pastor Edgar 

 
June 3rd 7pm:   

Prayer Service for Gaza 
 

June 30th 11:30am: 
Tornado Relief Fundraiser 
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[Type here] 
 

Website:  http://creativecenterforyoungchildren.org/     Phone: 515-280-3032 

Ms. Amanda Email: director@creativecenterforyoungchildren.org  

 Ms. Nicole Email: asstdirector@creativecenterforyoungchildren.org  
Contacon 

  

 
 From the CCYC Office 

 
 

  
Van Gogh Summer 

at CCYC! 
 
Des Moines Public School’s 
last day was May 29, 2024, 
and Downtown School’s 
last day is June 18, 2024.  
Summer at CCYC started 
May 30, 2024.   
 
Ms. Melissa is requesting 
that you bring in sunscreen 
that is unexpired and SPF 
50 or higher, spray style is 
preferred.  Deet free bug 
spray and a face stick style 
of sunscreen are optional 
but recommended.   Each 
child should also have a 
water bottle to leave here 
at the center for use during 
field trips.    
 
Ms. Amanda sent home an 
email with all the finalized 
summer field trips that are 
scheduled.  Please pay 
close attention to the times 
we are leaving for field 
trips and have your 
children here prior to the 
time we are leaving CCYC.    
 

 If your child arrives after the 
children have left for their 
field trip you will have the 
option of dropping your child 
off at the field trip location 
or bringing them back once 
the children return.  We are 
unable to watch the children 
in the preschool classrooms.   
 

Preschool Summer 
 at CCYC 

 
All children in the preschool 
program will need to have 
sunscreen that is unexpired 
and SPF 50 or higher.  Deet 
free bug spray and a face 
style of sunscreen are 
optional but recommended.  
The Mozart teachers are 
asking to have a water bottle 
for each child to be left at 
CCYC for field trips.   
The preschool teachers have 
been busy scheduling field 
trips for their summer.  
These field trips will be listed 
on each classroom’s 
 

 lesson plans.  Please make 
sure that you are checking 
your children’s extra clothes 
to make sure that they are 
weather appropriate.   
 
 

Breakfast with My  
Child 

June 14th: 
6:30am-9:00am 

 
Friday, June 16th will be our 
breakfast with my Child!  
Just like Breakfast with 
Mom’s there will be bagels, 
an offering of various 
toppings, coffee, apple juice 
and orange juice.  Your 
children will have a small 
present that they have made 
for their dads or special 
person in their life that 
morning as well.  This will be 
open for you to enjoy from 
6:30am-9:00am!  We are 
transitioning this event from  
Father’s Day and Mother’s 
Day to be more inclusive for 
all children, regardless of 
what adults are in their lives.   
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Pictures 
from 

around 
CCYC 
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